
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Mid-Columbia Fire and Rescue VI 801, Wasco County, State of 

Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 will be held at 1400 W. 8th Street, The 

Dalles, Oregon.  The meeting will take place on the 17th day of May 2022 at 5:30 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting is 

to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the budget.  A copy of the budget 

document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 9, 2022 at Mid-Columbia Fire and Rescue, 1400 W 8th 

Street, The Dalles, Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.  The budget will also be available on the 

Fire District’s website at www.mcfr.org.  

 

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  This meeting will be conducted 

both in-person at Station 1 and virtually thorough video conferencing. The phone number and link to the Budget 

Committee meeting may be accessed on the Budget Committee agenda posted on the Fire District’s website. Any 

person will be allowed the opportunity to offer testimony to the Budget Committee while attending the meeting or may 

view and listen to the meeting online. 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.mcfr.org/

